
5th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Next Wednesday, 11th November our school will be participating in the 

Remembrance Day Service at the Gresford Cenotaph.  We will be travelling by 

bus, which has been kindly provided by Linq Coaches, departing school at 10.30 am 

and returning by 11.15 am.  Our Ensemble will be singing and our captains will lay a 

wreath on behalf of the school.  It would be greatly appreciated if flowers and 

greenery could be sent in on Wednesday morning to be made up into a wreath. 

Full school uniform is required.  We are hoping that children could wear their 

crocheted poppy that they were given by the CWA on Anzac Day.  Parents are 

most welcome to attend. 

Please fill in the permission note below and return to school as soon as possible. 

With thanks, 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Principal 

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

I give permission for my son/daughter _______________________________  

to attend the Remembrance Day Service at the Gresford Cenotaph.  I understand 

that travel will be by Linq Coaches.  

 

Parent/Guardian signature: _______________________________________ 

Date: ____________________________ 


